
Please wear protective clothing (long pants and sleeves), and bring gloves. 

Let’s come together to keep our Preserve beautiful and clean! 

For 

Nassau County Legislator Laura Curran 

Invites you to join Assemblyman Brian Curran & the 

South Shore Audubon Society to 
 

Help Cleanup  

the Brookside  

Preserve  

In Baldwin and Freeport! 

 

Sunday, April 19th 

Please wear protective clothing (long pants and 

sleeves), and bring gloves.  

Let’s come together to keep our Preserve beautiful & 

clean! 

Baldwin:  

12 PM 

Meet at the end of  

Lorenz Ave., at  

Brookwood Dr. 

 

Freeport, with the South 

Shore Audubon Society:  

1 PM 

Meet at the entrance on 

Brookside Ave., opposite  

Terrace Ave. 

For more information, contact Legislator Curran’s office by phone (516) 571-6205 or by email at  

lcurran@nassaucountyny.gov. Follow Legislator Laura Curran on Facebook ! 


